
TOWN OF 
ST. CROIX FALLS 

PLAN COMMISSION 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
The Town of St. Croix Falls Plan Commission will hold public hearings at 6:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, June 11, 2025, at the Town Hall located at 1305 200th 
Street, St. Croix Falls, Wisconsin, for the following items.  The applicant or a 
representative must appear in order for the hearing to take place.  Please send 
any written comments regarding these hearings to Town of St. Croix Falls, 1305 
200th Street, St. Croix Falls, WI  54024, or by email to 
tscf@townofstcroixfallswi.gov by noon on Tuesday, June 10, 2025.   
 

 Joshua Klocker, agent for Amadeus LLC is requesting a special exception 
for a structure with eight 12’ x 14’ storage units at 1978 US Highway 8, 
located on parcel #044-00982-0000, Section 35 in the Commercial 
District. 

 Joshua Klocker, agent for Amadeus LLC is requesting approval of a 
Commercial Design Plan for a new structure at 1978 US Highway 8, 
located on parcel #044-00982-0000, Section 35. 

 Jeremy & Rachel Hall, owners are requesting a minor subdivision of 
parcel #044-00492-0000 consisting of approximately 35.26 acres located 
at 21xx Fairgrounds Road in Section 21.  The proposed new lot will 
consist of 3.19 acres and the remaining lot will consist of 32.06 acres.  
The property is zoned Transitional. 
. 

 
Janet Krueger, Town Clerk 


